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Anzac Day gets Mondayised? 
 
You’ve probably seen this advertised. You might remember the law was changed in 2013 to 
allow Anzac day and Waitangi day to be moved to a Monday if they fall on a weekend. This 
year’s Anzac day will be the first affected – but what does Mondayising really mean for you 
as a rural employer? 
In reality for most farm staff – not much. 
Why? Well here’s what the law states re this  

 
“If the holiday falls on a Saturday or Sunday and that day would not otherwise be a working 
day for the employee, the holiday is transferred to the following Monday or Tuesday so that 
the employee still gets a paid day off if the employee would usually work on these days.” 

 
You only get a statutory day once. On a farm, if Saturday is a day you usually work on, then 
Saturday is Anzac Day, as it falls whether you still work on it or have the day off. For those 
people who do not usually work Saturday their Anzac holiday is moved to Monday. 
 
What should you watch out for?   
If the employee has their usual scheduled weekend off the Saturday would not be a normal 
working day therefore that employee will need to be Mondayised so that the employee 
receives the benefit of that statutory day. Note this refers to their regular weekend off and 
not being on annual leave in which case they would get the statutory day off and use one 
less day of annual leave for their break. 
 
If any employee works on Anzac Day (even for a short time) please remember that you need 
to keep an accurate record of how long each employee actually works that day as they are 
entitled to be paid at time and a half in addition to a day in lieu (so long as the Saturday was 
a day that they would usually work).  Of course the growing use of Time-Sheets will help 
make this easier to keep track of. 
 
Sound simple?   
 
If you have any questions or concerns around this or any other employment issue then give 
me a call. John Brosnan, Human advisor at CooperAitken Accountants, Morrinsville, 
Matamata and Thames, DDI 07 889 8838 or email john@cooperaitken.co.nz. 
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